Richard Payne
2914 Fogarty Avenue %
Key West, FL 33040

Letter from Richard Payne to be read by the Clerk at theCity
Commission’s August 6, 2019 Meeting.

Re: Resolution naming Amphitheater
After Coffee Butler

Dear Mayor Johnson and Commissioners:

I regret that I cannot attend this evening’s meeting to speak
in support of the resolution naming our Amphitheater after
Mr. Coffee Butler.

Mr. Butler is certainly deserving of this high honor. His
decades entertaining Key Westers with his music is truly
iconic and legendary and deserving to be recognized by
our city.

The primary purpose of our Amphitheater is to provide a
venue for entertainment for our citizens as well as visitors
to our island. I can think of no better or appropriate name
for our amphitheater than for it to bear the name of one of
our native sons who has done so much to entertain us for so
many years.

I thank you for the important work that you do and for your
kind consideration of my letter.

Re/s%ectfully submitted,
Richard Payne y



